
Legal Notice 

 

Police Pursuit Vehicles 

NTPD 09/2021 

Notice is hereby given that sealed proposals will be received by the City Clerk of the City of 

North Tonawanda, Niagara County, New York, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York 

until 11:00 o’clock AM on Wednesday the 22nd day of September, 2021 for the furnishing and 

delivering of approximately (6) 2021 Ford Explorers, Police Interceptor Package, to be used as 

patrol vehicles for the North Tonawanda Police Department. 

The number of units listed is approximate and may increase or decrease. Bids must be 

submitted on a “price per vehicle basis” and not as a cumulative sum of all vehicles. All 

bidders herby waive claims for damages by reason of any changes in the estimated quantities. 

The bids and vehicles listed for trade will be based on department needs. 

Specifications may be obtained at the office of the City Clerk or the North Tonawanda Police 

Department, City Hall, 216 Payne Avenue, North Tonawanda, New York.  

The City of North Tonawanda reserves the right to waive any informalities in or to reject any or 

all bids.  

Bidders must sign a statement of non-collusion in accordance with chapter 751 of the Laws of 

the State of New York and provide a corporate resolution authorizing the proposal to be 

submitted. 

 

Thomas E. Krantz, Police Chief 

 

 


